20 December 1999
10:08 AM

To: John N. Sampson
22502 North Hermosillo Drive
Sun City, Arizona 85375

From: KPLS AM 830 Engineering

Re: Your request for Reception Confirmation

This shall serve as confirmation that you did, indeed, receive KPLS
programming on the Date December 15, 1999 at the times
you specified.

KPLS transmits from a mountain top location in San Bernardino
County (3000'). Daytime power is 6350 watts non-directional.
Nightime power is 1000 watts, directional, with minimal signal to

to east, north and south. The signal is directed towards Los Angeles
and Orange Counties..

We are currently building a new transmitter site, 2 miles away from
our current site, but on the ground.. This site will enable us to
broadcast with 50,000 watts directional during the day, and 25,000
watts directional at night... Virtually all of the signal will be directed
towards Los Angeles and Orange Counties. This new site has been
in the planning (and re-planning) stage since 1991, and construction
began in August of this year.. We hope to be completed and on the
air from our new site in March of 2000. In the interim, we will
broadcast from the new site during the daytime only, at 10,000 watts
non-directional..

Shannon Murdoch

West Coast Region / Director of Engineering
Catholic Family Radio - Catholic Radio Network
KPLS AM 830 Orange/Los Angeles

KDIA AM 1640 Vallejo/San Francisco
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